
 

 

Statement of continued support  

April 13th, 2021 

H.E. António Guterres 
Secretary General United Nations 
New York, NY 10017 
USA 

Dear Mr. Secretary General, 
Dear Stakeholders, 

I am pleased to confirm that Bisnode AB (henceforth Dun & Bradstreet Europe) reaffirms its support of the Ten 
Principles of the United Nations Global Compact (UNGC) in the areas of Human Rights, Labour, Environment 
and Anti-Corruption. 

We recognize that a key requirement for participation in the UNGC is the annual submission of a 
Communication on Progress (COP) which is attached, and as in the previous year, will be uploaded to your 
website. 

In our annual COP, we describe our actions to integrate the Global Compact and its principles into our business 
strategy, culture and daily operations. We are also committed to share this information with our stakeholders 
using our primary channels of communication. 

Sincerely yours, 

 
 
Neeraj Sahai 
President, Dun & Bradstreet International 
 


	Statement of continued support

